Stefan Karlic
Lucinda Karlic
1503 North Hayden Island Drive Unit 28
Portland Or 97217
503 961 4208
503 961 4209
cyberluluandstefan@hotmail.com

Monday 11 February 2013

Thank you for this opportunity to present public comment on HB 2800 funding for CRC.

My wife and I live at Hayden Island Manufactured Home Park. As such we are one of the residential neighborhoods that will be most impacted during staging, construction and demolition of the old span.

We fully support a 450 million dollar commitment from the Legslature.

We request and support a single phase plan to save Oregon 135 million dollars.

We fully support the Light Rail component.

We fully support a financially sound, green build.

We fully support expedient construction within accepted permitted building codes.

We fully support Federal and FEMA guidelines to building in a Flood Plain.

We fully support at minmal cost to the taxpayer the most effective design of the span.

On behalf of the residents of the largest manufactured home community in Oregon we look forward to working with you on this much needed project.

Hayden Island Livabilty Project, HILP wishes to be included in negotiations throughout the process.

Thank you for your time. Respectfully,

Stefan Karlic HILP Vice President. HIMHC HOA Board. HINooN Board

Lucinda Karlic HILP President.

Guanda a Karlie